
From:  Susan Jimenez <susan.jimenez@lacity.org>

Sent time:  02/26/2020 11:18:30 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center - Scoping Comments
 

Hi Mindy,

Here is the scanned copies you requested. If you have any questions please let me know.

 HOLLYWOOD CENTER SCOPING COMMENTS.pdf

Have a great day,

 

Susan Jimenez
Administrative Clerk
Department of City Planning -
Major Projects
T: (213)847-3641 | 
221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350
Los Angeles, CA. 90012
2nd Monday-RDO

 

 

https://drive.google.com/a/lacity.org/file/d/1Srq7qIGJG3Ag1pXdfAqt5r5y3-dTKbyk/view?usp=drive_web

